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Create a simple, stand-alone. site
that supports all major browsers
and screen. resolutions. . . . Why
bother with all that human-scale

stuff, when you can just design an
interface that's all web-scale? . .

You can be sure that your interface
will look great on every browser
window without having to worry
about any further constraints. . .
You might not even need a web
browser for this to work, but the
fact that it does means that any

website visitor with a large-screen
monitor or a high-resolution

desktop display can actually enjoy
your site in a desktop-style
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environment, without an inferior
web browser. . . This means that

the time you invest in creating the
perfect website can be put to good
use. . . The wonderful thing about

this web-scale software approach is
that it does not require any special

expertise in website design or
development. . . All you need to get
started is a basic understanding of

HTML, CSS, and Javascript, but once
you start using this software, you'll
find that the pages you build will be
full of fresh ideas that you can use

on your own projects and start
taking your website design skills to

a whole new level.Most
commercially manufactured liquor

products are subject to strict
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labeling requirements, mandating
that information on the label

indicate (a) the type and quality of
the liquor product, (b) the alcohol
content, including the alcohol by

volume (ABV) of the finished
product, (c) the volume in standard

drinks, which is ordinarily 2.5
ounces for a 12-ounce beer, 5

ounces for a 5-ounce glass of wine,
and 1.5 ounces for a 1.5-ounce shot
of liquor, (d) the “best before” date

and time, and (e) any other
information of interest to the

purchaser of the liquor product. In
short, the label on a typical liquor

bottle, for example, typically would
read “Distilled in the state of,”

“12.5% Alcohol by Volume,” “50
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Standard Drinks,” “Best Before Mar.
2002,” etc. A standard label also

typically includes a legal disclaimer
warning purchasers that use of the
product in connection with “driving”

or “riding” (i.e., operating
c6a93da74d
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